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          2nd April 2003 
The Secretary, 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education References Committee, 
Suite SG 52, 
Parliament House, 
Canberra, 
ACT 2600. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
 Re: Senate Inquiry into Current and Future Skills Needs 
 
I am pleased to provide you with National Employment Services Association�s 
submission in response to the Senate�s Inquiry into Current and Future Skills 
Needs. 
 
I note that we have greatly appreciated the opportunity to present 
recommendations that we believe would reduce impediments to the Job Network 
hence making a more substantial contribution to addressing areas of skills 
shortage. 
 
We look forward to the Senate�s final report. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sally Sinclair, 
CEO,NESA 
Level 7, 20-22 Albert Road, 
South Melbourne. 
Ph: (03) 9686 3500 
Fax: (03) 9686 3660 
Email: sallys@nesa.com.au 
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